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March 6, 2018 

Good afternoon Parents and Guardians, 

I hope that you and your family had a restful and fun February break. 

I am writing to you about this semester’s Open House, our new online school store, and our initial 
planning for the National Student Walkout on March 14, 2018 in memory of the 17 students, 
teachers, and staff members who lost their lives at Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School on 
Valentine’s Day. 

Spring Open House March 22, 2018 

Our second Open House will be held on March 22nd from 6:30 to 8:00 pm.  This will be an informal 
opportunity for you to connect with your student’s teachers and talk about her or his progress as well as 
performance on our 21st-century skills. 

ConVal School Store, Now Also Online 

The ConVal School Store is located in the ConVal Cafeteria and is open during the school year, Mondays 
through Fridays, from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm. Visitors can find everything from t-shirts, sweatshirts, 
sweatpants, winter hats, and jackets. New this year, we offer an online store option that accepts orders 
for all of our regular apparel items as well as accessories like ConVal-branded caps, hats, and blankets. 
Check out our new online store at: https://cvschoolstore2018. itemorder.com/. 

National Student Walkout March 14, 2018 

From media reports, you may be aware that a national student walkout is planned for March 14th.  At 
ConVal High School, we are currently working with student leaders to develop a plan for those students 
who may choose to participate in the national student walkout. As always, safety remains our foremost 
concern, and we will share further information with you early next week, ahead of Wednesday’s national 
event. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and, as always, feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Gib West 
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